
Please read this in its entirety - there is information for both New
Marchers and Returning Marchers.

Section Leaders, Field Commanders, and Percussion
The uniform fitting for section leaders, field commanders, and percussion will take place on Tuesday,
August 3rd at 12pm. We still need several volunteers! This shouldn't take any longer than 2 hours so
please don't let the time frame on the Sign Up Genius scare you away.  We are doing this as
“practice” because it’s been two years since anyone tried to distribute uniforms.  Please have your
kids bring their signed Uniform contract and payment. Sign up to help here: Volunteer Leaders, FCs
and Percussion Fitting

New Marchers (9th and 10th) and Parents
There will be a Marching Band Information Meeting on Thursday, August 5th at the Bay High School
Auditorium at 6:30pm. New Marchers and their parents will need to attend. Please bring your signed
Uniform Contract and payment to this meeting. Contract Information can be found further below in
this email.

Returning Members Uniform Fitting
The uniform fitting for returning marchers will take place on Thursday, August 5th at 12pm(after
marching band practice). We still need several volunteers! This shouldn't take any longer than 2
hours so please don't let the time frame on the Sign Up Genius scare you away. This is typically a
very easy process and runs similar to Uniform Check-In on game days. Sign up to help here:
Volunteer Returning Marcher Fitting

Uniform Issue Night
This night will be for ALL NEW MARCHERS (freshman and sophomores) AND for returning
marchers whose uniform did not fit at the Returning Members Uniform Fitting. This will take place on
Thursday, August 5th. Please enter the building from the outside band doors. You will not be able to
enter the band hallway from the interior doors. We need many volunteers.  Sign up here: Volunteer
Uniform Fitting Night

Returning Marchers - Arrive promptly at 6PM.
New Marchers (9th and 10th) - DO NOT ARRIVE BEFORE 6:45PM. No exceptions will be made.
We cannot fit you until the returning members have been fitted.

Band Uniform Contract
Link: Uniform Contract 2021

*****If you have any questions about the uniforms or the uniform fitting process please
contact Lisa DeBolt at 303-710-1336 or email at the3dbs@hotmail.com.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4ba8a82ea02-20213
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4ba8a82ea02-20213
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4ba8a82ea02-20211
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4ba8a82ea02-20212
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4ba8a82ea02-20212
https://baymusicboosters.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Band-Uniform-Contract-2019.pdf

